NORTON PLANNING BOARD MEETING
MINUTES OF February 25, 2020

The Planning Board Meeting of February 25, 2020 was called to order at Norton Town Hall, Top
Floor Meeting area, at 7:15 p.m. by Mr. Steve Hornsby, Chairman. Also in attendance was Paul
DiGiuseppe, Planning Director.

Planning Board Meeting was then continued to February 27, 2020 due to unforeseen
circumstances.

Minutes prepared and submitted by Nicole Salvo, Department of Planning and Economic
Development Administrative Assistant.

Minutes Approved on: [Vl cn 24 y 2020
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